October 30, 1995

Mr. Lee Liu, Chairman of the Board
and Chief Executive Officer

IES Utilities Incorporated

IE Towers

P. 0. Box 351
Cedar Rapids, IA 52406

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIUCATION (NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-331/95007 (DRP))

Dear Mr. Liu:

This will acknowledge receipt of Mr. J. F. Franz’s letter dated
October 17, 1995, in response to our letter dated September 26, 1995,

transmitting a Notice of Violation associated with Inspection Report No. 50-

331/95007. We have reviewed your corrective actions and have no further

questions at this time. These corrective actions will be examined during

future inspections.

Sincerely,

R. D. Lanksbury, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 2

Docket No. 50-331

cc:  G. Van Middlesworth,
Plant Manager
K. Young, Manager, Nuclear
Licensing
Chairperson, lowa Utilities Board




Distribution:

Docket File DRP

PUBLIC TE-01 RIIT PRR
OC/LFDCB IPAS (E-Mail)

SRI Duane Arnold
Project Manager, NRR

DOCUMENT NAME: A:\THANKYOU.DA

2 receive & copy of this docwment, indicate in the bos “C* = Copy without attach/enc) “E¥ = Copy with attach/enc! “N" «
©

=== =
OFFICE | RIII | RIII |N RIII |A> |

NAME Kurth/co“A&" Tongue tﬂ*”r/' Lanksbunyﬁ”)fi

DATE | 10/37/95 10/.20/95 10
2760674




